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3nd June 2022 

 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

 Re: Fuel Levy Rate Increase  

 

As many of you may not be aware on the 30th March the government abolished the fuel tax 

credit that we as transport operators where able to claim (up to the end of March). This was 

an 18 cents per litre rebait that we used to be able to claim back on all the fuel we 

purchased. Since we can no longer get this back, it has effectively increased our fuel costs by 

18 cents per litre. As you would imagine this is a massive increase in our costs and one we 

cannot absorb.   

In light of this unfortunately we need to again increase our fuel levy from 14% to 16% 

starting from July 1st. We will continue to monitor the situation, and hope that our next 

move will be down rather than up, however this will be determined by the government and 

world factors of which we have no control. Please feel free to discuss these changes with 

either our Sales Manager, Geoff Copeland on 0417877858 or myself on the contact number 

below. As always, we appreciate your business and we look forward to our continuing 

relationship.  

 

Regards,  

James Lochert  

Transport Operations Director  

Email: jamesl@sprintfreight.com.au  

Mobile: 0419216477 

 


